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�
TO ADMINISTRATIONS OF MEMBERS OF THE ITU�AND OTHER MEMBERS OF THE DEVELOPMENT SECTOR


The question of environmental protection is seen as one of vital importance in the recent years and many international conferences and meetings have expressed overwhelming concern regarding the protection and preservation of our environment, be it natural, social economic or cultural. However, the role of telecommunications in the protection of the environment has not been given due attention and is not fully understood in all the countries.


The World Telecommunication Development Conference (WTDC/94) convened by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) in Buenos Aires in March 1994 established two Study Groups, one of which was charged with a question regarding the role of telecommunications in protecting the environment. Study Group 2 met for the first time in May 1995 in Geneva at which time a Rapporteur was elected and a work plan established in order to complete the study of this question by the end of 1997. The final report is expected to contain the activities, results, guidelines and recommendations associated with the study of this question.


In order to compile the final report of this study it is essential to gather as much information as possible on the various activities carried out in different countries of the world to combat and minimise environmental problems using telecommunications. Your cooperation in providing us with information related to any projects or telecommunication applications for environmental protection carried out in your country, is highly appreciated.


�
I would be grateful if you could complete and fax the attached questionnaire by 22 March 1996 to Mr. Mohamed Nasih, the Rapporteur of Question 7/2 (fax: +960 320000) with a copy to Mr. Leonid Androuchko, ITU-D Study Group Coordinator (fax: + 41 22 730 5484).


A draft outline of the report on telecommunication support for the protection of the environment is also attached for your reference.


A. LAOUYANE�Director


Encl.:	Questionnaire on Question 7/2�	Draft outline of the report on Question 7/2
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